
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week 7/6/21  

We can’t believe that the children are in their last half term in 

Nursery! 
Learning in school: 

Mini topic: Things that move 

 

Vehicles 

Following on from many interests about things that move we are looking forward 

to examining a real vehicle! Watch this space to find out what vehicle we 

examined… 

 

Deconstructed role play 

The children are ready to move on from having a home corner now so we are 

leaving the choices to them! We have lots of open ended resources for them to 

explore and we will see where they take us… 

 

Dressing and undressing 

We noticed on the one hot day we had last half term that a lot of the children 

are struggling to take off and put on their jumpers. Please support your child in 

doing this independently at home. Sometimes buying the next size up helps as 

there is more stretch- the school jumpers do come up small.  

 

Special places 

In RE we are focusing on where our ‘special places’ are. Please could you send a photo 

of your child’s special place into Nursery by Wednesday 9th June. You can email this or 

print it out.  

  

Keeping safe 

We will focus a lot of our time on remembering how to keep safe in the classroom and 

outside. We will revisit how to wash our hands with the well know Peppa Pig song! We 

will remind children of how to catch our germs with a tissue and ‘catch it, kill it, bin it’. 

We will ventilate the classrooms all day and spend as much time as possible outside, so 

please make sure your child has appropriate clothing, and maybe even remember how 

take off, and put on their coats!  

 



 

Home learning (for children self-isolating): 

 

 

 Listen and join in with this song about travelling and 

transport- ‘We all go travelling by’. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kpoze1QKOCY 
 

 Dressing and undressing at home- see if you can get 

yourself dressed or undressed every day. Allow plenty of 

time as these things can’t be hurried! 
Additional notes and reminders 

Special places- please could your child bring in a photos of their special place. 

This could be their bedroom, garden, favourite park or holiday. Please make 

sure they are named. 

 

 

Library- Please keep your child’s library book in their bag so they are ready to 

change their books. Books are only changed on specific library days.  

 

Milk- The children have really enjoyed having the option of milk as a drink at 

snack time. Please let us know if your child can not have milk. 

 

We would also love any photos of any celebrations unique to your family or 

anything that represents or is part of your culture.  

 

Please ensure all gloves, hats and scarves are named and please remember the 

children are not allowed to wear jewellery at school.  

 

 

Class email addresses: 

Rockhopper Penguins  amnursery@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

Emperor Penguins    30pmnursery@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the 

above may occur. 
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